
  CITY OF LA CROSSE  
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                     LA CROSSE, WI  54601-3396 
  PHONE: 608-789-7505 
     FAX: 608-789-8184  
  
   
 
 

 
 
     July 10, 2018 
 
 
      

Re:   Bluffview Park Ball Field Fence Replacement  
 
 
To the Honorable Mayor and Common Council 
of the City of La Crosse, Wisconsin 
 
Dear Mayor and Council Members: 
 
The following bids with alternate deduct bid items were received for the Bluffview Park  
Ball Field Fence Replacement project: 
 
 

MOE FENCING, INC.    $22,793.00 
HOLMEN, WISCONSIN 

             
Century Fence Company   $41,650.00 
Pewaukee, Wisconsin 
 

 
The City Engineer recommends rejecting all bids for the Bluffview Park Ball Field Fence 
Replacement as being over the budget. 
  
     Sincerely, 

      
Randy Turtenwald 

     Director of Engineering & Public Works 
 
RT:kn 


